
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice of Quorum 
 

Arizona School Boards Association Annual Conference and Preconference 
December 17-19, 2019 

 
J.W. Marriott Desert Ridge  

5350 E. Marriott Drive, Phoenix, Arizona 
 

Members of Glendale Elementary School District’s Governing Board 
will attend the ASBA Annual Conference and Preconference 
December 17-19, 2019, at the J.W. Marriott Desert Ridge in 
Phoenix, AZ.  Members who will be in attendance include:  Ms. Sara 
Smith, Ms. Brenda Bartels, Ms. Mary Ann Wilson and Ms. Monica 
Pimentel.  Governing Board business will not be discussed during 
the event. 

 

  
 


